
From: Petrie, Jeffrey  
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2020 9:46 AM 
To: Maitland, Leif <lmaitlan@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 566 Wellington 
 
Good morning, 
 
I live at 543 Dufferin, own a building at 241 Oxford and work at 255 Queen….I fully support and 
encourage this development and others like it around the park. 
 
Jeffrey E Petrie FMA CIM Associate Portfolio Manager, Director 
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